
Dear Parents, 

 The Pep Squad and Cheerleaders will be holding one day 

cheerleading clinic this year for all girls in grades 1-6 on 

Saturday, January 27th from 11:30am-1:30pm in the multi-

purpose room.  Please enter the building at door #16 and be 

sure to bring a water bottle.  The cost will be $15.00 which will 

include a t-shirt to be worn to the Varsity home game that 

evening where they will perform their cheers during the 

Varsity half-time.  The Varsity game starts between 7:00-7:30 

p.m.  The girls should report to room 206 in the high school by 

7:00p.m.  The girls will be free to leave following the half-

time.  Please complete the bottom and return in an enclosed 

envelope marked “CHEERLEADING” to the elementary office 

by Wednesday, January 17th. Contact Teresa McQuate (419-

571-8008) with any questions. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Parent’s Signature  ____________________________________ 

Child’s Name  _____________________   Grade ____________ 

Contact Information:  Cell phone  _______________________ 

Email  ______________________________________________ 

Enclosed:  _______Check (made out to MCS) or _______Cash 

Size of t-shirt   _____YXS _____YS _____YM _____YL  

______YXL ____AS _____AM 

 


